GF	
MM	
AM	

JAN 23 2018 To: Chief Moore

Chief Danczyk

From: Nancy Bell [mailto:vburgfoundation@aol.com]

Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2018 12:10 PM

To: waltero@vicksburg.org

Subject: Fwd: permission to close street

Vicksburg Foundation for Historic Preservation 1107 Washington Street Vicksburg, MS 39183

Dear Mayor and Aldermen,

The purpose of this letter is to request the closing of Crawford Street from Cherry to Adams Street in front of the Southern Cultural Heritage Center for the Mardi Gras Carnaval and Gumbo Cookoff. It will be Saturday, February 10, and we would need for the street to be closed from 8:00 am to 9:00 p.m.

Thank you very much for your help. We hope to see you at the event!

Sincerely,

Nancy Bell

Nancy H. Bell
Executive Director
Vicksburg Foundation for Historic Preservation
Biedenharn Coca-Cola Museum
1107 Washington Street
Vicksburg, MS 39183
601.636.5010
601.638.6514
preservevicksburg.org
biedenharncoca-colamuseum.com

"Its CHOCOLATE or nothing at all!" - Babs Bell